



Coronavirus Newsletter

Google Classroom technical issues

If you are having problems logging into Google Classroom please email classroomsupport@crookprimaryschool.org.uk. Mr Hall will do his best to answer your queries. We will also hope to produce a step by step video on how to use Google Classroom which will be available on our website in the next few weeks.



Do you need a nursery place?

We have less children registered than normal for nursery. If you need a place for January 2021, April 2021, September 2021 or January 2022.

Please telephone Miss Dickinson as soon as possible.

Halloween and Children in Need

Unfortunately, due to the pandemic we are unable to celebrate Halloween in school this year. We hope you enjoy celebrating at home. We will not be supporting Children in Need. This is so staff do not have to handle money, potentially putting them at risk as well as ensuring families keep money for themselves.

Parking

We have had a complaint from a resident in South End Villas about parents blocking driveways and congestion. Please be considerate of our neighbours.



Arriving late

There are quite a few children who are coming late to school. Please ensure your child is on time as this is causing risk to office staff.

School yard

Please remember to socially distance in the yard. Please do not walk through groups of people.